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Ofgem Electricity Act Schedule 9 Consultation 

Dear Alex, 

Thank you for inviting BWEA to respond to the above consultation. At 
this stage our comments are as follows: 

The wind industry is in a state of rapid change and evolution. As the 
introduction of more wind farm proposals increases, we are likely to 
gain more operational experience which will lead to a view being 
formulated on issues such as Schedule 9. We therefore need to be 
informed of any further policy changes in this area and we will want to 
feed in to the process in due course. 

I look forward to hearing from you in the future. 

Kind regards, 

Chris Tomlinson 

Head of Planning 

BWEA 

020 7689 1963 
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Onshore planning (Summer 2003) chris@bwea.com <mailto:chris@bwea.com> 

BW EA25 (Autumn 2003) theresa@bwea.com <mailto:t heresa@ bwea.com > 


